
CTC Committee Meeting: 28th Nov 2024 

 

Attending: P. Hayman, B Downie  

Chair: E. Stewart  

Secretary: P. Ritchie  

Treasurer: 

Apologies: M. Jamieson, S n y, J. Black & I. Young 

 

Introductions & key points from the Chair: 

Minutes and Actions from 26th June 24: Agreed 

 

● CTC Rides:  

The CTC rides continue regularly, we have a good mix of weekday and weekend rides 

varying in distance and variety.  

● CTC Ride Leaders: 

CTC welcomes 3 CUK qualified ride leaders to the group and note we are already 

enjoying their outings. 

● Fees: 

MeetUp Group - Page fees have increase. We agreed to retain our page and pay the         

fee. 

Quaker Meeting Rooms - We have been notified of a booking fee increase when 

booking our AGM. The increase is unconfirmed at this time, we have reserved the main 

hall on Wednesday 16th April 25 for the AGM pending the invoice.  

CTC CUK Webpage -  We pay CUK to host and facilitate Glasgow CTC emails. This 

has been paid to Nov 2026.  

●  Eddie M slides: 

We will seek at least 2 volunteers via the CTC MeetUp page to manage slide viewing 

and digitising. PR volunteered to make contact and collect them. We will assess the 

slides and costs involved. 

● Finances: 

Chair, Secretary & Treasurer to action online accounting.  



Quaker rooms - invoices for 28th Nov and 14th Jan, paid. 

No financial report available at this time. 

● Sub Committee: 

The sub committee was due to meet 28/11/24 to review previous approvals. This has 

been postponed until the Committee Meeting, January 25. 

● Gus: 

The CTC Christmas Lunch is in memory of Gus this year. Chair will update via MeetUp. 

●  AOB: 

2025 Touring - we discussed 2024 successes and the potential to have some of the 

same rides and 2 others. The Great Glen ride was a fantastic event and may happen 

again in 2025. A tour leaving from Stranraer and taking in part of the Kirkpatrick C2C is 

a possibility too. Loch Shin and the Lairg area is also considered. The overnight tours 

have always been favourites and we have B. Downie to thank for this success. Please 

do attend the next committee meeting and bring your suggestion and support of 2025 

Touring 

 

Next Committee Meeting: 

14th January 2025. 7-9pm, Downstairs Meeting Room.  


